From:

Shaun Goho <sgoho@law,harvard.edu>

Sent:

Friday, March 18, 2016 5:36 PM

To:

Levine, Matthew

Subject:

RE: SAVE THE DATE--HLS/UCS Meeting on April 25, 2016

Matt:

That is great news. Regarding other attendees from California or municipalities there, it is my understanding that Massachusetts, at least, intends to send a consumer protection attorney.

Shaun

Shaun A. Goho

Senior Clinical Instructor and Staff Attorney

Harvard Law School | Emmett Environmental Law & Policy Clinic

6 Everett St., Suite 4119, Cambridge, MA 02138

(t) 617.496.5692 (f) 617.384.7633 (e) sgoho@law.harvard.edu

From: Levine, Matthew [mailto:Matthew.Levine@ct.gov]

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 4:09 PM

To: Shaun Goho

Subject: RE: SAVE THE DATE--HLS/UCS Meeting on April 25, 2016

Shaun,

have been approved to attend the event on April 25th. My office will cover my travel expenses. When you have the agenda please forward it and any other details. I look forward to it.

Thank you for including me.

Matt

Matthew I. Levine

Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
55 Elm Street
P.O. Box 120
Hartford, CT 06106

Phone: 860.808.5250 Fax: 860.808.5386

Email: Matthew.Levine@ct.gov

URL: http://ct.gov/ag/

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and protected from general disclosure. If the recipient or the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or person responsible to receive this e-mail, you are requested to delete this e-mail immediately and do not disseminate or distribute or copy. If you have